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August 4, 2022 
 
STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
 
Dear Steering Committee Members, 
 
 
This is to affirm that I have reviewed the STARS report submitted by the RRC Polytech in full and 
that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed prior to submitting it 
to AASHE. 
 
Please contact me at 204-299-5932 or christie.nairn@umanitoba.ca with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Christie Nairn 
Director, Office of Sustainability 
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